2024 - 2025 SENIOR CLASS INFORMATION

Please contact Mrs. Dauber (room 212 or gdauber@springboro.org) if you have any questions

MEETING DATES COULD CHANGE BUT UNLIKELY

- → Be aware of the following general timeline:
 - ◆ Aug. 7 8am Senior Parking Pass Sales
 - ◆ Aug. 7 Senior Paint Parking Spot application must be approved prior to painting
 - E Class of 2025 Paint Your Parking Spot
 - ◆ Aug. Senior Spirit Wear Orders are taken (see below) deadline is Aug. 28
 - ◆ Sept. 12 Graduate Services Senior meeting regarding Cap and gown info (see below) 8:30am auditorium
 - Feb. Senior Meeting regarding graduation and rest of year
 - ◆ Feb/March Baby and senior pictures collected for Senior Slideshow. More info will come late Feb.
 - ◆ March/April Speech tryouts for Graduation
 - ◆ May Graduation Practice (TBD during school required)
 - ◆ May Elementary school clap out for seniors will be same day as graduation practice
 - ◆ GRADUATION Saturday, May 17, 2025 11am UD Arena

Senior Spirit Wear Class of 2025 The links for ordering are open.

IMPORTANT - Online store closes Wednesday, August 28, 2024 (11:59 PM EDT)

Link to order: https://springboroseniors2025.itemorder.com/shop/home/

GRADUATE SERVICES SENIOR MEETING - AUDITORIUM

Thursday, September 12th at 8:30am Regarding Caps & Gowns. Graduate Services will be at SHS for you to turn in orders on September 26 & 27 at lunch. Orders can also be submitted online. Order packets will also be available in the attendance and main office.

Be aware that this is happening! You will need a cap and gown for graduation so don't wait until the last minute

Registering to vote

Last day to register to vote:

- October 7, 2024 for the November 5, 2024 General Election
- Link to online voter registration: https://olvr.ohiosos.gov/
- You may also complete a hard copy registration and mail in. See Mrs. Dauber if you need one.

SENIOR INFORMATION IS DISTRIBUTED IN A NUMBER OF WAYS VIA DIFFERENT FORMS OF COMMUNICATION. BE PROACTIVE IN GETTING INFORMATION. MAKE SURE YOU ARE GETTING MR. MARTIN'S WEEKLY UPDATES AND READING ALL THE INFORMATION. IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS EMAIL YOUR GUIDANCE COUNSELOR OR MRS. DAUBER at gdauber@springboro.org

Have a great Senior Year!